
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

26 November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

On Monday 2nd December, 11R have been given the opportunity to watch a private screening of a Christmas 

film at Empire Cinema in Wigan, with snacks and a drink. We will then be taking the class to Burger King for 

their lunch. This visit is a Christmas celebration and a time to celebrate the happy holiday season with our 

class friends.  

We will be travelling to the cinema on the school minibus. We will leave school roughly at 9:30 and return at 

2pm. School uniform will not be required on this day as it is a celebration, although a suitable outdoor coat is 

essential. To help cover the cost of the tickets and lunch we are asking for a donation of £10.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Mrs R Tolan 

Class Teacher  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

F.A.O Mrs Tolan 

I give permission for my child _______________ to attend Empire Cinema and Burger King on December 2nd. 

I understand that they will be travelling on the school minibus. 

I have enclosed a donation of ___________________ for this visit. 

 

Signed _____________________  Date _________________ 

  


